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Dear Grote: 

I am not at all surprised and only theoretically 
disappointed that you ignored my suggestion about my pos­
sible visit to MacQuarie Island. 

My only involvement during the time you predict 
you will be in New York is Thursday, the 24th, when I am" 
afraid I will be out of touch all day. As things stand, 
I should be available for lunch and thereafter on the 22nd, 
if that appeals to you, and/or the 23rd and 25th. On the 
basis that the safest operation is to nail things down 
fast, I'd like to suggest that you come on to the office as 
soon as convenient on the 22nd and plan on lunch and a 
little time during that day. If this doesn't look good to 
you at this point, please make a counter offer. 

Thanks for the reprints on your negative feedback 
note. This is, of course, slightly subversive inasmuch as 
Research Corporation presented its Annual Award several 
years ago to Harold Black of Bell Labs for inventions of 
negative feedback. I'll have to check my archives to find 
out what date his claim was based on. 

Best wishes, 

Charles H. Schauer 
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